
ASMC EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
14 Aug 2013 

Bldg 11 Rm 105 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at approximately 1000 by Denise Wagner, President 
 
ATTENDEES:   
Denise Wagner, President 
Connie Clay, VP Tenants 
Sharon Pedersen, Secretary 
Mandy Chapman, Treasurer 
Sybil Brooks-Dupree, Education  
Jason Guzzardo, IT 
Vanessa Fuentes, Community Service 
Joe Proctor, Programs 
Lindsey Stephan, Membership 
Kaci Harris, Publicity 
MSgt Phillip Chapmen, Eglin Enlisted Advisor 
 
 
President Updates – Denise complemented team for the success of the mini PDI. She said there 
was nothing but great feedback. Michelle did a fantastic job heading this up. Denise also 
commended Ivonne for the lesson’s learn submission. The next mini PDI should be just as 
successful! She also asked for Brianna to be reimbursed for out of pocket expenses of $90. All 
concurred. 
 
 
Vice-President Updates – Brianna is still on maternity leave. 
 
 
Committee Updates   

 

Programs Committee:  Meeting at Luke’s place went well. Joe is looking to see if programs can 
also be brought back to club without charge to ASMC. Another venue may be Golden Coral on 
Mary Esther.   
 
Treasurer Committee:   Michelle and Mandy are responding to audit question. However, Audit is 
complete and results are now uploaded on ASMC HQ website. 
 
Community Service: Several activities members are involved with Fisher House fund raisers as 
well as school supply drives. Vanessa is going to check with Deidre and Maika to see if they are 
willing to do Relay for Life again this year.  
 
 



Publicity: Denise stated that she wants to be sure we are documenting events as recent ones are 
being successfully published. Relay for Life photos were in Summer Comptroller magazine.  
Hoping to get more events in there. 
 
 
Ways and Means:  George called off the car wash. Bake sale works better. All agreed on bake 
sale at upcoming members luncheon. 
 
 
Education:  Committee is hoping to get Acquisition training here at Eglin for those wanting to 
get CDFM-A certified. Connie stated it’s been 4 years since the last Acquisition training and that 
it is becoming essential for upward mobility. Connie is sending email to headquarter to find out 
the cost. Lisa has already ordered some textbooks. 
 
 
Newsletter: As always, everyone needs to send in their announcements/inputs for the monthly 
newsletter.   
 
Membership:  New members are signing up!! All of us need to recruit as it is a great benefit to 
the FM community and to the members. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 1035. 
 
 
Recorded by:  Sharon Pedersen, Secretary, Gulf Coast Chapter. 
 


